
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 
Eastland Community Unit District #308 has placed on file an amended budget for the 

2020-21 school year in the office of the Superintendent at the Eastland Elementary 

School, 601 South Chestnut St. in Shannon, Illinois.  It is available to interested persons 

from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. each weekday, between May 17 and June 16, 2021.  The 

Budget Hearing will be held Wednesday, June 16, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. in the Cafeteria at 

the Eastland Elementary School. 


